
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Canteen Roster       Cake Raffle Roster 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Diary Dates 
Wednesday  
May 16 

NAPLAN – Reading Test 
 

P&F Meeting 7pm Library 

Thursday  
May 17 

NAPLAN – Numeracy Test 

Friday 
May 18 

NAPLAN Makeup 

Monday  
May 21 

School Assembly 2:30pm – Prayer 
Yr 5 

Tuesday 
May 22 

Nude Food Day 

Wednesday  
May 23 

Simultaneous Storytime  

Thursday 
May 24 

Bathurst Yr 5 

Friday 
May 25 

Bathurst Yr 5 

Monday  
May 28 

Yr 4 Rocks Excursion 
 

School Assembly 2:30pm – Prayer 
Yr 3 

Upcoming Dates: 
*Tuesday May 29 – Stage 3 Girls Soccer Gala Day 
*Tuesday June 5 – Stage 3 Boys Soccer Gala Day 
*Friday June 15 – St Monica’s Family Walkathon 
*Friday June 22 –Athletics Carnival, McMahon’s Park 
 

Wednesday 
16th May 

Jodie McMurray & 
Bethany Cox 

Friday 
18th May 

Mariana Gelevski &  
Marija Barclay 

Monday 
21st May 

Sam Owens 

Week 3 – Thursday 17th May 

KW Sophia B KB Mikkel D 

Year 1 Alyssa G 

2W Charlotte H-H 2B Eli L 

3W Nickson M 3B Annabelle M 

4W Darcy H 4B Fletcher I 

5W Isabella N 5B Alvin K 

6W Eva H 6B Neve K 

K-6 Gold Hamish J 
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UPDATE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St Monica’s welcomes you to participate in the 

Family Walkathon 

 

Come and join us for our Family Walkathon on Friday 15th June 

2018.  
 

The children will join their class mates, parents, grandparents, 

siblings and walk from school to Richmond Park where they will 

then have a picnic lunch. 
 

Our fundraising goal will be $10000! Every week leading up to 

the Walkathon a fundraising tally will be shown on the hall doors 

and our Facebook page. If we reach the magic $10000 figure, the 

whole school will be rewarded with a fun/games afternoon. 
 

Other prizes on offer… A $100 voucher for the child who raises 

the most money and a pizza lunch for the class who can raise the 

most money. (This will be calculated as an average as some 

classes have more children than others.) 
 

We hope to welcome as many families as possible to our Family 

Walkathon and hope you can assist us in finding as many 

sponsors to achieve our fundraising target. 

 

P&F 

P&F are holding a general meeting along with 
a FETE meeting this Wednesday 16th May at 
7.00pm in the library. All welcome. Please 
enter the library via the church car park gate.  
Looking forward to seeing you there! 

http://www.stmonicasrichmond.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:stmonric@parra.catholic.edu.au


Dear Families, 

 
It was wonderful to welcome so many mothers, grandmothers and aunts to our Mothers’ Day breakfast last Friday. 
We had well over 300 people attend with one grandmother even travelling from Taree to join her grandchildren! It 
was a pleasure to host the breakfast and I would like to thank all of the teachers for organising and serving. I hope 
it was the start of a lovely weekend for all mums and grandmothers.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cameron Lievore 

Principal 
 
Canteen news 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
2019 Enrolments 

 
Just a friendly reminder to everyone that we have begun the process of enrolment for the 2019 school year.  If you 

have a child beginning school next year, now is the time to come and collect an enrolment application to begin this 

process.  We also have some vacancies in other grades so if you know of anyone who is interested in enrolment, 

your support and encouragement of St Monica’s is greatly appreciated.  

 

St Monica’s Primary School is having an 
 
 

 
 

for Prospective NEW Families to the school community  
 

 Friday May 25 from 9.30am to 11am. 
 Friday June 1 from 9.30am to 11am. 

 
Giving you the opportunity to tour our school and meet the Principal and K-2 Co-

ordinator.  Please phone the school to register your interest in attending on 4570 3700. 

 

Timbertown potato pies are now 
back in stock for terms 2 & 3 for 
$3.50 
 

Warm up on these cold 
mornings with new pasta 
in a cup for $2 available 
at recess only. 

Last week we hosted two workshops for parents outlining how problem-solving is taught in Mathematics in 
primary schools. I would like to thank those parents who were able to attend one of the workshops and trust that 
you found it informative and a useful platform to assist your children at home. My thanks also to Mrs Van Der Burg 
for organising the two workshops and Mrs Egan, Mr Feneley and Mrs Kemble for presenting. 
 
In the coming weeks all schools in the Diocese will be inviting students, teachers and parents to provide feedback 
on their experience of our school using an online survey. The surveys are an important part of our whole school 
evaluation and planning process. 
We would like to invite you to complete the Tell Them From Me (TTFM) Partners in Learning survey. As we value 
the role of parents and carers within our school community we would greatly appreciate your feedback. The 
information you provide will be used to maintain our commitment to working together in partnership to further 
improve student learning and wellbeing at St Monica’s Primary School. 
 
The survey is anonymous and will take approximately 20 minutes to complete. You are able to access the parent 
survey on your computer or mobile device by using the URL below: 
 

www.tellthemfromme.com/stmonric2018  
 

The survey will be activated on the 21st May 2018 and closed on the 1st June 2018. 
 

http://www.tellthemfromme.com/stmonric2018


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


